
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER 
APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE BEFORE THE 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT FOR THE TOWN OF FULTON 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a public hearing held before the Board of 
Adjustment Committee of the Town of Fulton on the 5th day of August, 2019 at 6:00 
p.m. at the Town of Fulton Town Hall located at 2738 West Fulton Center Drive, in the 
Town of Fulton, Wisconsin. 
 
 The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the application received from 
Chris Lamberty – Lambo’s Construction on behalf of Bradley and Catherine Sills for a 
request for a variance for a lesser road yard setback to build a residence;  town 
ordinance # 425-3-2G(1)(c) states building setback lines for local roads: 85’ from the 
road’s centerline or 50’ from the road right of way line, whichever is greater. The 
property is located on Indian Lane, Rock River Leisure Estates, first addition, lot 168. 
(parcel # 6-6-141168) 
 
 All persons and interested parties shall be given an opportunity to be heard in 
relation thereto.   
 
 This letter is being sent to you to comply with the ordinance requiring 
notification of all property owners within 500’ of the property requesting the variance.  
Any interested person may attend this meeting and express their opinion.   
 
 
 
 Dated this 17th day of July, 2019 
 
 
 
       TOWN OF FULTON 
 
 
      By: Connie Zimmerman, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
Published:  7/24/19 & 7/31/19 


